FELBRIDGE PARISH COUNCIL

Meetings are held on the first Thursday of each month {except January and August)
at 7.30pm in the Village Hall

12 December 2011

Mrs J.W. Holden S I S
Town Clerk | M OEC i
East Grinstead Town Council e

Council Offices

East Court

College Lane,

East Grinstead RH19 3LT

Dear Mrs Holden

Neighbourhood Plan

On behalf of Felbridge Parish Council, I am replying to your letter dated 11 November,
which we discussed at our Parish Council meeting on 1° December. FPC would like to thank
you for asking for their views.

FPC strongly support the statements on the Neighbourhood Plan Survey and would prioritise
the statements as follows:-

Top priority — Housing, Highways, Environment
Middle priority -- Business Development, Town Centre Regeneration
Low priority — Sustainability, Leisure/Health

FPC also have the following comments to make.

1. Housing -- FPC are concerned about any development of the Imberhorne open space
and suggest that the EG Plan should consider minimising the impact on the
surrounding villages of any housing development.

2. Highways — FPC would like to see improvements to the traffic flow along London
Road, to the north of East Grinstead.

FPC would also like to point out that the infrastructure of East Grinstead supports many
people who live outside of the town’s boundary, eg schools, doctors, sports facilities, library
ete,

Yours sincerely,

Rosalind White (Mrs)
Clerk to Felbridge Parish Council

Registered Office; Felbridge Village Hall Crawley Down Road Felbridge East Grinstead RHI9 2NT
contactfeibridec@felbridoevilingevo.nk  Parish Clerk: Rosalind White 01342 321373 ¢




